
April 4, 2021 – K-5 Full-Time 
 
Hello, this is Chris Fritsch, Superintendent of the Pendleton School District. 
 
I am pleased to announce that our K-5 students will be returning to school full-
time on Monday, April 12th, after six weeks of a hybrid model.     We are 
looking forward to them being full-time for the remainder of the school year. 
Decisions whether to move secondary students from Hybrid to in-person will 
be made in the next few weeks. 
 
We are the Pendleton School District, and together, we are committed to every 
student, every day! 


